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Cayuga County Covid-19 Situational Update as of 4:00pm 
 
New Cases - 
No new cases 
 
Confirmed Cases – total year to date 
There have been a total of 33 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Test Results Received – 
Number of test results received since testing began in early March – 583 as of today. 
This information includes all testing of Cayuga County residents by physicians, healthcare facilities 
and licensed clinical laboratories. 
 
Results pending – 
As of today, we are awaiting the results of 21 tests that were performed on Cayuga County 
residents by the Cayuga County Health Department, physicians, healthcare facilities and licensed 
clinical laboratories. 
 
Hospitalized patients 
No hospitalized patients. 
 
Deaths 
One death related to COVID-19 in our county. 
 
Mandatory Quarantine/ Isolation 
43 in mandatory quarantine 21 in mandatory isolation 
 
Additional Information 
The COVID19 map issued on April 11th contained an inaccurate township. It was determined the 
mailing address was Auburn; however, the confirmed case was a resident of the Town of Fleming. 
The correction to the map has been made. The map will not be updated on a daily basis in order to 
provide anonymity to our Cayuga County residents. 
 

 
 


